
CORRECTION RESPONSE LETTER 
 
Greetings, 
 
A new TCP has been uploaded that addresses all the problems with the previous submission. Site 
specific TCPs have been provided as requested for the intersections of Pioneer and 21st St SE, Pioneer 
and 25th St SE, and Pioneer east of Shaw Rd E.  
 
Valley View Dr is wide enough to have one lane open while using flaggers. The new TCP states that the 
contractor is responsible to maintain a 10’ lane for traffic. 
 
The new TCP shows that a flagger must control east bound 7th Ave SE traffic  
 
Comments about shifting cones and road closures have been removed as requested at certain locations. 
 
In order for flaggers to control E Pioneer properly the new TCP shows the outside lane in each direction 
closed prior to the intersection.  
 
To prevent drivers from making a turn onto 25th, the TCP shows that the road will be closed and a detour 
will be put in place. There will be customer outreach to inform residents of the road closure prior to 
work start. 
 
Regards, 
Matthew Bateman 
PSE Regional Arborist 


